
 

 

17 August 2023   
 
Lisa Keighery 
c/- TJ York Constructions 
66 Ellery Parade 
Seaforth, NSW, 2092 
 
By e-mail: thomas@tjyorkconstructions.com 

Removal of tree 
at 

888 Barrenjoey Road, Palm Beach 
Job No 201099 

 

To whom it may concern,  
 
We refer to the defective and unsafe stone flagged retaining wall that requires demolition 
and reconstruction. The wall is located below and close to a large tree that sits within the 
zone of influence of the wall. 
 
A report provided by Alliance Geotechnical (report number: 16815-GR-1-1) on the 2nd of 
August 2023 states that a safe batter cannot be achieved for the construction of the 
proposed new boundary wall without destabilising the tree and recommends that the tree 
is to be removed.  
 
We endorse this evaluation and recommend that the tree is removed to provide safe soil 
batters on site. 
 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

NORTHERN BEACHES CONSULTING ENGINEERS P/L 

 

 

Stewart McGeady 
BE (Civil), MIEAust.,PDP,PRE,DEP. 

(Director NB Consulting Engineers) 
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